
 

 

 

 

23rd October 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to the children and parents of our Sacramental Programme for 
attending the meeting and for coming to Saint Hilda’s Church on 
Remembrance Sunday for their enrolment. We look forward to seeing you all 
on Tuesday 3rd December at 6pm for First Forgiveness at Saint Hilda’s church.    
 
GRANDPARENTS LUNCH this Friday at 12 noon- please arrive at 11.55am at 
the main gate on Lawton Moor Road so we can begin lunch promptly. Many 
thanks. Unfortunately we cannot take any additional bookings as the food 
has already been ordered. We look forward to welcoming you on Friday. The 
BOOK BUS will also be here - an opportunity for Christmas Presents! 
 
We are currently preparing for the Christmas Plays. As promised from last 
year we are offering 2 performances of each play. Play tickets will be available 
from 25th November. You will be able to purchase 2 tickets per child per play 
performance.   
 
School Council - the school council is now becoming established and is being 
led by the Y6 School Councillors. They are putting forward many ideas of ways 
to enhance their learning and experiences at school including how we can be 
more eco-friendly and look after our environment. The children have asked 
for an after-school disco (which we will organise for after Christmas) and also 
if they can run the school for the day and decide what they do in their 
classrooms! We shall see…….. 
 
Training Day – Friday 29th November (School Closed)  
Christmas Dinner Tuesday 10th December 
Own Clothes and Christmas/ Jolly Jumper Day for continued support for the 
Homeless on Friday 13th December.  
 
Please keep an eye on the website for all the exciting activities and 
opportunities for your children over the coming weeks.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Sarah Yates 
Head Teacher  


